Subject line: SDEA Union Notes
Celebrate the Day of the Educator and Support Bargaining This Thursday!

SDEA members will celebrate the Day of the Educator from 4-6 p.m. on Thursday, May 8 at the
SDEA office (10393 San Diego Mission Rd., Ste. 100). This is SDEA’s second bargaining date, and
the event will include action stations to support the bargaining campaign (all while earning
tickets for the raffle!). Food and non-alcoholic beverages will be provided.

Post and Bid Update

The May Post and Bid will take place during the final week of May 2014, to allow time for
Human Resources to include vacancies created by members who are retiring due to the SERP.
SDEA will share the specific date once it is finalized. Members who are “excessed” from their
sites should receive a written notice of excessing from Human Resources in advance of the May
Post and Bid.



